
Year 5/6: 94.8% Below 

Year 3/4: 94.8% Below 

Year 1/2: 93% Below 

Reception: 95.7% Below 

Nursery: 77.8% Well 
below! 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      
94.6% Well below! 

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

96.4% Below 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

WOW!!! What a fantastic return to competition!!!  

Well done all the Year 3 and 4 children who took part in the East Cleveland Cross Country 
Competition this week. They were all fantastic!!! Everyone showed lots of determination which 
is one of this term’s assembly themes. 

A special congratulations to Rosie in Year 4 who qualified to represent the East Cleveland 
Cluster at the Cleveland School Sports Partnership Cross Country Finals. Rosie will compete 
again on Wednesday 29th  September 2021.  Welcome to the East Cleveland Team Rosie and 
good luck! 

MOBILE FREE ZONE! 

We have had to remind  a few families this week about 
the use of mobile phones on site. Please remember 

Lingdale Primary School is a mobile free zone. Staff 
have to lock their phones away while children are on 
site and will challenge anyone seen on a mobile phone. 

This is a safeguarding recommendation  that  we advise 
all parents to  adhere to. Thank you for you coopera-

tion.  “Greet your child with a smile not a mobile!” 

Reading corner  

Congratulations to Darcy, Dylan & Kylan who won the 
book draw last week. Thank you to those parents who 

take the time to hear their children read at home regu-
larly. We really need every parent/carer to adopt this 
routine. We need your support more than ever to close 

the gaps left by the pandemic and ensure that each 
child is ready for the next steps of their learning.  

Dates for the diary: 

PD DAY 3— Monday 1st November 21  

PD DAY 4– Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Friday 24th September—Macmillan Fundraising  

HUGE thanks to all the parents who supported 
this amazing charity by popping up for coffee or 
buying raffle tickets. We raised an amazing 
£375.  

Thank you for making a difference! As you will 
know, this is a charity close to our hearts at 
school. 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For  
“Challenging Myself” 

Autumn B-Miss Bussey 

Imogen P—Mrs Jones 

Autumn P—Mrs Springgay 

 Logan M- Mr Fairbridge 

 Emily Cl- Mrs Norris 

Citizenship Award— Bethany Petty 

 

Friday 24th September 2021 



Carlton 2021!  

Thank you to all the Year 5 & 6 parents for trusting us with your most precious assets-your treasured 

children. We have all had the most AMAZING time at Carlton Adventure; many fears laid to rest—

heights, the dark and leaving you behind. You have bred warriors, princes and princesses-they are all 

special to us in their own unique way and seeing them out of their comfort zones has made us smile 

so much. HUGE thank you to Mrs Norris, Mr Fairbridge and Mrs Hoffman for giving up their time to 

take our wonderful children. We couldn’t have done it without them! #workingtogether  


